PIWS- PILOT REQUEST

Lyndsey Campbell-Williams <lyndsey@medrwnmon.org> 13/02/2020 12:17

Please see the email below from Davina, who attended the last Seiriol Alliance meeting to give a presentation on PIWS (hidden disabilities)

Many thanks

Lyndsey

From: Davina Carey-Evans <davina@sbarc.net>

Sent: 11 February 2020 14:59

To: Lyndsey Campbell-Williams < lyndsey@medrwnmon.org>

Subject: PIWS PILOT REQUEST

Hello Lyndsey,

Hope you are well.

RE: www.piws.co.uk

I'm working on my project to get businesses to improve their accessibility.

As part of the <u>'pilot'</u> stage, please can I request that you ask any of your associations that you work with to circulate this invitation to be part of this pilot. The pilot needs feedback from those with disabilities/conditions, carers and or families to report back on their access experiences to 'lifestyle' businesses (hospitality, events, activities, attractions and leisure) on Anglesey.

The aim is that they register and report back constructively with the aim of encouraging businesses to understand the access needs for all. The end aim being to reduce isolation, change the conversation and build confidence.

Any feedback, comments or recommendation to who this should be included in as part of this pilot would be welcomed.

Many thanks and best wishes.

Davina

Davina Carey-Evans

E: davina@sbarc.net

M: 07974377503